
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 28, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Phase III Paving Projects - Sinking Fund  
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on  
Phase III Paving Projects at Frost Middle School and Grant Elementary School.  
As mentioned to the Board at the Study Session of March 26, 2018, the bid 
opening for this Sinking Fund project will occur on April 3, 2018. Members of my 
team, NTH Consultants, and Plante Moran CRESA, will work together to 
complete the due diligence on the bidders. 
 
The Frost project is limited to restructuring and tying in the south driveway 
entrance/exit to Stark Road, which is being repaved by the City of Livonia this 
summer. The Grant project is being completed in an effort to create additional 
parking capacity at the school. Scott Smith from Plante Moran CRESA will be 
joining us at the Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss details. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, April 9, 2018, Committee 
of the Whole Meeting. The source for this project will be the Sinking Fund.  As 
always, let me know if there are any additional questions. Thank you. 
 

  
PF/ko 

  
c: Board of Education 

 
  


